RECEIVED MAY 0 5 2008

STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

OFFICE OF SHELLFISH AND WATER PROTECTION
1500 West Fourth Ave » Suite 403 + Spokane, Washington 99204-1656
(509) 456-44371 » Fax (509) 456-3127

May 1, 2008

Joseph A. Brown, PE
Roth Global Plastics, Inc.
P.O. Box 245

Syracuse, NY 13211

Re: Transfer Approval of FRALO Sewage Tanks to Roth
Dear Mr. Brown:

Based on your letter dated April 1, 2007 and your latest letter dated March 26, 2008 your
request to transfer the approval of the FRALO tanks to the Roth brands is hereby approved.

Our List of Approved On-Site Sewage Tanks currently lists the following Roth tanks: Model
ST 1060, Model ST 1250 and Model ST 1500. When we revise the List we will change these
tanks to: Model RMT-1060, Model RMT-1250 and Model RMT-1500.

Please be aware that On-Site Sewage Tanks Rules are being developed. Once the rules are
effective and once your company is notified, your firm should re-apply for approval per the
requirements outlined in the rules.

Thank you again for your request. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Mowd #0009
Mamdouh H. El-Aarag, P.E.

Environmental Engineer
Large On-Site Systems

Phone: 509-456-2754
Fax: 509-456-2997 '
E-Mail:Mamdouh.El-aaragieodoh.wa.gov




